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DEVELOPMENT CONTROL VISITING PANEL 
 

Monday, 5 December 2005 
(10:30  - 11:55 am) 

  
Present: Councillor Mrs J E Bruce (Chair), Councillor I S Jamu (Deputy Chair), 
Councillor W F L Barns and Councillor Mrs M M West 
 
Also Present: Councillor W Northover 
 

1. Site Visit: DC/05/00568/FUL - Allotments north of Darcy Gardens and east 
of Coombes Road, Dagenham  

 
 At the meeting on 29 November 2005, the Development Control Board 

received representation objecting to the development of the site as set out in 
planning application 05/00568/FUL.   Having considered the objector’s 
comments, the Board decided to defer a decision pending a site visit by the 
Development Control Visiting Panel, with a view to making a final decision in 
the light of the Panel’s recommendations at the next appropriate meeting. 
 
The Panel have visited the site and unanimously agreed that the application be 
recommended to the Board for approval, in accordance with the Planning 
Officer’s original recommendation as set out in the attached report (Appendix 
A).  
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